
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/4/2019 2:01:12 PM

First name: Amaya

Last name: Garcia Costas

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Please keep the Crazy Mountains as they currently are, protecting current roadless areas.  I

graduated from Reed point, Mt and have lived in Billings for most of my adult life.  The Crazy Mountains, even

when I am not hiking in them, are this majestic presence that puts me in awe and makes me be thankful to be

alive.  My family and I have hiked the Crazy Mountains many many times, and we enjoy being able to see them

even from Rapelje.  There are so many roads already everywhere, and so few roadless areas, it is imperative

that we preserve these few roadless areas that are left so that future generations can also enjoy them.  The short

term benefit to few that arises from destroying natural areas cannot justified turning the planet into a road mess

that none can enjoy.  I certainly hope we are not the generation that destroys mt, and that this forest Service

generation is not the one that destroys the last few roadless areas in the Crazy Mountains.  Please designate

them as Wilderness Area preserving and including the present roadless areas.


